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August 15, 2017

Ms. Libbey Tucker

City of Chesterfield

690 Chesterfield Parkway West
Chesterfield, MO 63017

Dear Libbey and Friends:

or your generous gift of four bags of hand-made comfort bears to
Thank you, f ift of four bags of hand-made comfort b

help the children and families of the Crisis Nursery. Every day we open our doors to
vulnerable children at risk of abuse or neglect. Your support means so much and helps us
to provide a safe place for families like Janelle’s.

Janelle and her two little ones were sleeping in a car after they escaped a
dangerous domestic violence situation. Because you care, the Nursery was there
to provide emergency shelter and nurturing care to her babies and parent
education and support services so mom could move with her children into a home
that was loving, safe and secure.

From small beginnings come great things.
Proverb

Each year, approximately 7,000 children receive emergency shelter, a medical exam, art &
play therapy, food, clothing and toys, as well as loving care in a nurturing environment.
You are the key to making this happen!! THANK YOU!

As a partner in the prevention of child abuse, you ensure that our children have a safe place
when their families are in crisis. Your support and involvement in our mission is truly
needed and deeply appreciated.

For the Children,

DiAnne L. Mueller,

S, LPC
Chief Executive Officer

In accordance with IRS regulations, this letter serves to inform you that your gift is tax
deductible to the extent allowed by law.

SL. Louis County
Children’s Serviee Fund
Faping Facs f1r

Proud member of
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